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Divine Liturgy was celebrated in the diocesan
community of the Holy Apostle Luke in Tunbridge
Wells

On September 18, 2021, on the feast of the Prophet Zechariah and Righteous Elizabeth, parents of St.
John the Baptist (1), the Divine Liturgy was celebrated in the diocesan community of the Holy Apostle
and Evangelist Luke in Tunbridge Wells.

After a long break, due to restrictions during the coronavirus pandemic, the divine service was
celebrated by archpriest Vitaly Polishchuk, Dean of the Diocesan District of South-East England.

Upon the dismissal of the Liturgy, Father Vitaly addressed the parishioners with a welcoming speech
and spiritual edification.

At the divine service, Orthodox residents from Tunbridge Wells and nearby settlements prayed and
received the Holy Mysteries.



Divine services in the community will be held on a regular monthly basis. The next Divine Liturgy will
take place on Saturday, 23 October.
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